
OH HAPPY DAY:
50 new projects 

selected for funding 

50 new cooperation projects will be funded 

following the second call for proposals. 

Around 90 million Euro from the European 

Regional Development Fund (ERDF) will be 

transferred to transnational project 

partnerships over coming years. 

Read more

http://www.interreg-central.eu/Content.Node/news/Second-call-projects-selected.html


In case your project was not selected this time, 

there will be a new opportunity coming up soon. 

We will launch our third call on 21 September 

2017. Details of the call will be available in June. 

If you are interested in joining a project 

partnership or search for partners to work with 

you, this is the time to join our online community. 

Join the project idea community

DON’T WORRY BE HAPPY: 
New call opens on

21 September 2017

http://www.interreg-central.eu/Content.Node/apply/ideas.html


HAPPY TOGETHER:
20 years of transnational 

cooperation in central Europe

Transnational Interreg cooperation 

turns 20 in central Europe in 2017! 

At our annual conference in September we 

will celebrate this anniversary, discuss the 

future role for transnational cooperation and 

launch the new call for proposals. 

Registration to the event will open in May.

Read more and save the date

http://www.interreg-central.eu/Content.Node/events/Annual-Conference-2017.html

